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To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools DopED Angelos Gty
Orel2ion ef Cly Shoolb
Members of PPSTA i e
From: Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Philippine Public School Teachers Association (PPSTA)
Date: June 13, 2018

This is fo inform all concemed that the Philippine Public School Teachers
Association (PPSTA} will conduct a marketing campaign ameng teacher-members
to present their newest products and welfare programs and to update the members
of their membership status on July 27, 2018, 2:00 PM at the Gabaldon Building,
Pulungbulu, Angeles City.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Abdulcarim A. Pandapatan, OIC-Head,
Marketing Department, PPSTA, for reference and information.

CUNANAN, CESO VI
vision Superintendent

lynviansangan/chiefsgod
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7 June 2018

DR. LEILANI $. CUNANAN
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Angeles City, Pampanga

Dear Dr. Cunanan,
Greetings from the Philippine Public School Teachers Association (PPSTA)!

PPSTA is a private non-stock; non-profit organization duly registered with the Securities and Exchange
Commission (SEC) and has a secondary license with the Insurance Commission as Mutual Benefit
Association. PPSTA has 71 years of solid experience in servicing DepEd hired teaching and non-teaching
personnel, and has over 237,000 members all over the 17 regions of the country.

Being the foremost teacher's organization in the country, we would like to be true to our vision and
mission in providing optimum insurance, financial assistance, and career advancement; staying true to
our motto "Bayani ka gurong Pilipino, ang PPSTA ay kumakalinga sa iyo".

As part of our advocacy to reach out to the public school teachers, we have tasked our PPSTA Roving
Team to present our newest products and welfare programs, and to update the members of their
membership status. To do so, we would like to seek your permission and also your endorsement to
conduct a half day PPSTA Program with your teachers on official time.

Attached herewith is the approved advisory signed by Regional Director Malcolm Garma.

If you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. John Laurence Robes at 0905-394-
9079; or thru landline at {(02) 988-1413. You can also email us at ppstal25marketing@gmail.com.

-

Hoping to merit your approval

Very tru urs,
W

ABDULCARIM A. PANDAPATAN

QlC-Head, Marketing Department
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Below is the table of the Region 3’s membership status as of
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Kindly contact our Marketing Department through the unders

Mr. john Laurence Robes at 0905-394-9079.

FERDINAND A, BALEAN

Thank you.

Head, Marketing Department



